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The New Cordell City Council, New Cordell Utility Authority Board, and the Cordell Development and 

Redevelopment Authority met at the Cordell Community Center at 101 East Main behind City Hall on 

June 10, 2024 with six council members and seven board members present including: Blake Reed, Sheri 

Parsons, Greg Cox, Bruce Wesner, Tad Boone, and Cheri Nabors. Also present were Mayor Phil Kliewer, 

City Attorney Shane Regier, Interim City Administrator Vicki Hagerman, and City Clerk Karla Ferrero. 

Council and Board Members Lowell Holman and Earlene Smith were absent. The agenda was posted on 

Friday, June 7, 2024 before 6 pm in the front window of City Hall. 

 

 

1. CALL TO ORDER, ROLL CALL AND DECLARATION OF A QUORUM: 
Mayor Kliewer called the meeting to order at 6:03 pm. City Clerk Ferrero called roll, and a quorum was 

declared to be present. 

 

 

2. OPEN PUBLIC HEARING:  
a. Public comments will be heard after Council and Board discussion. 

There were no council or board comments. Darryl Anthony asked what rate increases were 

planned for this Fiscal Year. Mayor Kliewer and Dacia Phillips responded that aside from the 

standard 3% increase in February, the only planned increase is to water, and would be a pass-

through cost from Foss. The plan is to table the rate increase pending an agenda item on Foss’s 

agenda on 6/10/24. 

 

 

3. ADJOURNMENT: 
Council Member Boone made a motion to adjourn. Motion was seconded by Council Member Wesner. 

Vote called: Aye: Reed, Parsons, Cox, Wesner, Boone, Nabors. 

Nay: 0 

 

Motion carried: Aye: 6                             

Nay: 0 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 6:08 pm. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

_____________________________    _____________________________ 

Phil Kliewer/ Mayor      Karla Ferrero/ City Clerk 


